NBE: Notice of extending the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020

On 04 May 2020, North Book and Educational equipment Joint Stock Company announced extending the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:
On 13 Apr 2020, North Book and Educational equipment Joint Stock Company (“the Company”) sent the Documentary No. 74/ TB - STBMB to Hanoi Department of Planning and Investment on a request for an extension of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 due to the complex situation of Covid-19 epidemic. On 29 Apr 2020, the Business Registration Division – Hanoi Department of Planning and Investment issued the Documentary No. 527/ CV - DKKD on approval of extending the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company, but not over 6 months from the end of the fiscal year 2019.
North Book and Educational equipment Joint Stock Company will hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 before 30 Jun 2020 as required by the Business Registration Division – Hanoi Department of Planning and Investment. North Book and Educational equipment Joint Stock Company will announce specific time and place of the Meeting to the shareholders in writing.

